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AH Committee

From: chrisbreckels <chrisbreckels@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2020 12:38 PM
To: AH Committee
Cc: Tamara A. Paltin
Subject: Lihau'ula affordable housing.

 
 
 
 
Sent from my Samsung Galaxy smartphone. 

I'm writing to oppose thos project in Olowalu called Lihau'ula. This is not an affordable housing project, but a 
disguise for further development for non residents in a culturally significant area of Maui. 
 Olowalu has one of West Maui's largest reef systems that is fragile and needs to be protected from any 
probable damage caused by development.  
 The developer has a consistent record of abuse and disrespect for native culture. Clouded and quiet title is the 
norm.  
 Water issues have been a problem in past developments currently in use. Look at Launiupoko.  
 No development should be allowed to further personal gain and destruction of Maui's environmental assets. 
 Please, just say no. Malama Aina for future generations! 
 Mahalo, Christopher Breckels, Lahaina.  


